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May 9, 1980

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
, ,

'

H. C. Miller, Section Leader '

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch ; !'
,

'
,

*u,
. */'Division of Waste Management.

' . ' ' YMh ',U l );United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

- 2I'' kI . , |h/
'

Washington D.C. 20555 33

'%||f }*
Dear Mr. Miller:

Please refer to your letter of December 19, 1979, requesting
certain additional information in regard to our proposed new uranium
mill in South Powder River Basin, Wyoming.

The questions attached to your letter have been answered on the
attachment to this letter in our normal format of quoting the question
and subsequently providing the answer.

Singergly ,

Y..v7,

/j' !f
K./J. SHELLEY /
DIRECTOR, REGULATION & CONTROL
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